
Attention Sophomores 
 
The Hugh O’Brian Youth Leadership Seminar (HOBY) is a 
summer program designed for 10th grade students to inspire and 
develop our global community of youth and volunteers to a life 
dedicated to leadership, service and innovation.   For more 
information visit the website www.hoby.org. If you are 
interested in attending this conference see Mrs. Newman in 
Guidance by November 2, 2016. 
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